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GORHAM FIRE / RESCUE 

JUNIOR PARENTAL / GUARDIAN PERMISSION 

 

Applicants Name:    Date of Birth:    

 
I understand that there is a Volunteer Firefighter’s Blanket Accident Policy maintained in force, as well as 

the normal coverage from Workers Compensation that provides coverage for Junior Members.  The 

blanket coverage policy specifically directs coverage, “while actually on-duty under the direct supervision 

of the Fire Chief or other authorized official of the organization.” 

 

As guardian of the minor mentioned above, I waive any claim for liability for injuries sustained in excess 

of any of those benefits as provided for in the Blanket Accident Policy and Workers Compensation 

described above. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:    

 

Printed Name:   

 

Address:    

 

Date:   
 

Since students must maintain passing grades in school to stay on the Junior Fire/Rescue Department, we 

would like to utilize this permission slip as approval from you to periodically contact the school that your 

child is enrolled.  This will give our Officers and Junior Advisor permission to verify the student’s grades, 

progress and overall status. 

 

When a new member joins the Junior Fire or Rescue Department, it is explained to him/her that school 

work comes first.  By keeping the lines of communication open between the department, the school and 

parents, we feel it will help in the student to be successful in both areas.  If a problem should arise, we 

would all be able to work together to assist the student in resolving the problem/s.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to this permission slip, please feel free to contact the 

office at your earliest convenience. 

 

Thank you for your support of our Junior Fire/Rescue Department. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert S. Lefebvre, Chief 


